
All Saints Sports      

Newsletter  

 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 

I am pleased to inform you that after half term sporting events and fixtures will be starting 

up again. Currently, the sporting events are listed below. Some timings may be subject to 

change.  

 

Date Who Event When and where 

Monday 1st March Year 5/6 Cross-country  4:15pm 
Gryphon 

Tuesday 8th March  Year 5/6 Dodgeball  4:15pm 
Gryphon 

Monday 14th March Year 5/6  Football 3:30pm 
Boys School 

Friday 18th March  Year 3/4 Hockey festival 1:00pm 
Oxley 

Tuesday 22nd March Year 3/4 Football 4:00pm 
Sherborne Abbey 

Tuesday 5th April Year 3/4 
Year 5/6 

Netball 
Football 

4:00pm  
Sherborne Abbey  

 

Sporting success. We love celebrating sporting achievements that have taken place in and 

out of school.  

 

Lily Nutland (Yr 6 pupil) took part in Somerset County championships at the end of January 

and came 11th in the 100m freestyle and 12th in the 50m freestyle. Amazingly she had two 



personal bests, one being 37 seconds to swim 50m! What a brilliant achievement Lily, well 

done!  

 

 

Lily is the one closest to the camera in red and black.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Bethany Scott  

PE Lead 


